
 

 

 

Cypress Cove Water Supply Corporation (CCWSC) customers: 

October 1, 2019 

As you know, The CCWSC Board of Directors has been making progress on restoring the financial health of your water 

provider. In order to continue to meet the ongoing demands of our system, primarily due to the dramatic increased 

number of recently installed taps, this rate increase will help to cover CCWSC expenses while setting aside money for 

new equipment and repair of existing equipment.  

Therefore, at the September 11th board meeting, CCWSC approved a change to the monthly retail water utility service 

rates in the CCWSC tariff now in effect.  Effective November 1, 2019, water rates will increase as outlined below. The 

new rates can be found on CCWSC website at, https://www.cypresscovewsc.com/rates-and-policies or contact the 

CCWSC office at 830-885-2440 if you do not have Internet access.  

 

    

 Gallons used  Old Rates  
 Proposed 

Rates             

 0/Minimum Charge  $  35.00  Unchanged 

 0 - 2000  $    3.15  3.25 

 2,001 - 4,000  $    4.50  4.75 

 4,001 - 6,000  $    4.50  4.75 

 6,001 -8,000  $    4.75  Unchanged 

 8,001-10,000  $    4.75  Unchanged 

 10,001 -20,000  $    6.25 Unchanged 

 20,001 - 30,000  $    6.50  6.75 

 30,001 - 40,000  $    6.50  6.75 

 40,001 - 50,000  $    6.50  6.75 

 50,001-  $    6.50  6.75 
        

 
EXAMPLES 

 

Gallons 
used 

 Old 
Rate  

 Proposed 
Rate  

    1,950  $41.14 Unchanged 

    3,000 $45.80 $46.05 

    6,000  $59.30 Unchanged 

    8,000  $68.80 Unchanged 

  50,000  $335.80 $343.30 
 

 


